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MICHAEL H BERRY <michael.berry@msn.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:27 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Dear Secretary,

As one of the many "common people" using Forex investing as a way to diversify my small
investment dollars, I am opposed to the proposed change to radically lower Forex leverage from
100:1 to 10:1 for all NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms.

Sincerely,

Michael Berry


